
 

 

 

Catalogue Price Update Communication 

 

29 November 2024 

Dear customers, 

Please be advised that will be a comprehensive review of catalogue prices 
implemented on the 1st of January, 2025. 

Per previous correspondence, there will be further increases on higher GWP 
refrigerants. Our team is here to support you with the identification and selection of 
alternative refrigerants for your new applications. 

Customers can access their updated ‘Net’ and ‘List’ pricing via Kirby smart@ccess 
and/or make contact with their sales representative to get the details on the changes 
as they are available. 

Price communications will continue to be posted on our website and through the 
notifications section of smart@ccess when these take effect. It is very important to 
note that not all refrigerant or copper price changes will come with a 30 day notice 
period. 

 

Best regards, 

Brett Hedge - General Manager 


